
Public Hearing for Driveway Ordinance No. 4.05 
Tuesday September 7, 2010 

 
The Public Hearing for the Driveway Ordinance No. 4.05 was held on Tuesday 
September 7, 2010 at the Town Hall.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by 
Chairperson Linda Seidel.  Members present were, Supervisor I Robert Keil, 
Supervisor II Mike Weibel, Treasurer Sandra Schmitz and Clerk Terry J Houlihan. 
 
Also in attendance were the following members from the Town Plan Commission:  
Bob Kaplan, RW Peters, Sid Eldridge, and John Young. 
 
Copies of the new Driveway Ordinance No. 4.05 were on file in the Clerks Office at 
the Medary Town Hall and it was also posted on the Medary Website for public 
viewing. 
 
Town Plan Commission member Michael Weibel informed the Medary Board that the 
new town’s driveway ordinance No. 4.05 was drafted by using the La Crosse County 
driveway ordinance as a sample. 
 
Supervisor I Robert Keil asked if the Darrel Talcott the Town’s Lawyer reviewed the 
new Driveway Ordinance 4.05.  Town Plan Commission Chairman John Young 
informed the Board members that Darrel Talcott has approved the new driveway 
ordinance. 
Town Plan Commission Chairman John Young also made a recommendation to the 
Town Board to approve the new Driveway Ordinance No. 4.05. 
Motion: Weibel to close Public Hearing on the Driveway Ordinance No 4.05.  Second 
Keil  ALL AYE 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Terry J Houlihan 
 


